NOTICE

THIS IS TO INFORM YOU THAT THE ORIENTATION PROGRAMME FOR NEW
STUDENTS IS GOING TO HELD ON 23°° AND 24" JANUARY 2018 BETWEEN 11

TO 2 O CLOCK.

STUDENTS ARE ADVISED TO COME TO ORIENTATION PROGRAMME AS ALL
THE IMPORTANT DISSCUSSIONS ARE GOING TO BE HELD IN THIS

PROGRAMME.

FOR MORE INFO KINDLY CALL US ON 8130540764.




